COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE I1

January 14, 2025

MS. ROWENA CANDICE M. RUIZ
Executive Director V

Technical Support Office
Government Procurement Policy Board

Unit 2506 Raffles Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road
Ortigas Center, Pasig City

Dear Director Ruiz:

We are respectfully submitting herewith the Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) of the
Commission on Higher Education Regional Office 2 (CHEDRO2) for July to December 2024.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

DR. JULIETA M. PARAS, CESO il
Director IV

FOR THE OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

RUTH|T! LASAM
Chief Administrative Officer
January 9-14, 2025

Encl.: as stated

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below:
Link: http:/bit.ly/CHEDRO2CSM

Your response shall help us improve our systems

and procedures so we can better serve you.

Thank you.
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